
 

     

 

Children’s Transition Events 

These are events where the children 

are invited to our school. Parents / 

nurseries can bring children to our 

school for the times stated below 

and then collect again at the end of 

each session. For these events, you 

should bring your child to the P1 

gate which is situated to the rear of 

our school on Christopher Street: 

Thursday 23rd Feb 1.30 – 2.30pm 

Tuesday 21st March 10.30 – 11.30am 

Thursday 27th April 1.30 – 2.30pm 

Tuesday 23rd May 10.30 – 11.30am 

 

 

 

Buddy Visits 

Below are dates where some of our 

Primary 6 pupils will visit children at 

nursery. These pupils will be some of 

our P7 Big Buddies next session when 

your child joins us: 

 

26th April (PM), 17th May (AM) – 

Rosemount 

3rd May (PM), 24th May (AM) – St 

Roch’s Childcare 

10th May (PM), 31st (AM) – Royston 

 

Parent Information Events 

We will be running Parent Information 

Events on the lead up to summer. 

These sessions will introduce you to 

our school and what you can expect 

when your child joins us in Primary 1. 

Each session will cover the same 

topics so you need only attend one: 

 

Thursday 27th April: 9:30 – 10:30pm 

Wednesday 31st May: 5:30 – 6:30pm 

Thursday 15th June: 1:30 – 2:30pm 

 


